
 
 

Dún Scéine, 
Iveagh Court, 

Harcourt Lane, 
Dublin 2, 

D02 WT20. 

 
 
Mary Henchy, 
Director of Services, Planning Department, 
Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council, 
County Hall, 
Marine Road, 
Dún Laoghaire, 
Co. Dublin, 
A96 K6C9. 
 
 
7th May 2021 
 
 
RE: Amendment to Cherrywood SDZ Planning Scheme – Building Heights 
 
 
Dear Mary, 
 
The National Transport Authority (NTA) acknowledges receipt of the draft Amendment to the 
Cherrywood SDZ Planning Scheme. 
 
The NTA has reviewed the proposed Amendment, which sets out changes to the building heights 
within the Planning Scheme, informed by the independent assessment carried out by Loci and Chris 
Shackleton.  The Cherrywood DAPT has engaged with the NTA in the preparation of the Amendment, 
and the NTA confirms that the Amendment accords with the outcomes of that process. 
 
The NTA is supportive of the proposed Amendment, and looks forward to working closely with Dún 
Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council and the other stakeholders to secure the timely delivery of the 
Cherrywood SDZ Planning Scheme. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
______________________ 
Michael Mac Aree, 
Head of Strategic Planning. 


